
  

 

 

 

Welcome to the Kader connect, Kader’s weekly round up! Here we will be sharing insight into what is 
going on here at Kader across all year groups and celebrating our lovely children!  

 

  16/04/21 

 

Sunshine The sun has been shining this week and it really 

brightens the school. It has been great to see the teachers 

spending time outdoors, creating lessons that use our beautiful 

school grounds. The children really do enjoy learning outside!  

A little visitor  

 

 

 

 

 

Can you practise your under arm bowling 

technique? Use a ball and stand 10 meters 

away from a wall and try and bowl the ball 

with only one bounce.  

 This week in Nursery, we have been learning all about 

transport. The boys and girls worked as individuals or as part of a 

team to create their own methods of transport. They ranged from a 

surf board to a tram! 

 

 

 

 This week Year 2 were visited 

by Pirate Paul! He left a trail of belongings 

behind and we had to use the clues to try and 

find out who he was. Luckily, his note told us he 

was a friendly Pirate and he visited to help us 

learn about Captain Cook.  

 

 This week in Year 5 we have been busy 

learning how to convert measures in Maths. We enjoyed 

measuring our weight, height etc and then converting these 

into grams, milligrams, millimetres, centimetres. 

 This week we have made the most of the 

lovely sunshine and managed to use our fabulous alfresco 

balcony learning area! We like to use this space and quite 

often use it as inspiration for writing and topic work.  

  

In topic this week we have looked at mountain ranges. Using 

our own creations, we have duplicated famous mountain 

ranges from around the world as well as focussing on The Alps. 

It has been great to get outdoors and learn on our lovely school 

field.  

 

This week Mr Croft came down with a 

little boy from Nursery who had a 

wonderful tale to tell me about his 

favourite method of transport. We enjoyed 

making train noises together! I think the 

staff and children passing my office 

thought the ‘Locomotion’ had arrived at 
Kader!  

Watching the children get active, 

using the school grounds for 

exercise and learning in the 

sunshine has been wonderful this 

week.  It’s so lovely to be outside 
having fun in the sun. It always 

makes me smile. 


